
Summary of 
Fire Prevention Week 2023



Open House Overview

The Fire Department hosted an Open House on Saturday, October 14th at Fire Station 
11 providing an opportunity for the community to engage with their local firefighters 
and learn about cooking fire safety, emergency response, and the services offered by 
the department.

The Open House outreach event in October and the Spring Safety Fair in May are both 
organized by the Fire Prevention Division. 

Event Overview



TITLE AND CONTENT Key 
activities

• Live cooking fire demonstrations: 
Firefighters presented three live cooking 
fire demonstrations, emphasizing the 
critical safety practice of promptly 
covering a pan with a lid in the event of 
a fire. 

• Safety Information tables: Fire 
Prevention, Emergency Management, 
and MIH distributed safety information 
and resources. 

• Equipment display: A fire engine and 
ladder truck were available to tour, 
highlighting the investments made in 
ensuring the safety and well-being of 
the community. 

• Meet and greet: The Open House is an 
excellent opportunity for community 
members to meet and interact with their 
local firefighters. This fosters a sense of 
trust and partnership between the fire 
department and the residents they 
serve. 



TITLE AND CONTENTSummary
• The Open House had 

approximately 600 
visitors. 

• Feedback from 
attendees indicated a 
high level of satisfaction 
with the event. 
Community members 
expressed appreciation 
for the opportunity to 
learn about cooking fire 
safety, interact with 
firefighters, and gain a 
deeper understanding of 
the fire department’s 
vital role in the 
community. 



Thank you! 


